
From: Danny Varat <DannyVarat@scstatehouse.gov>
To: Lily CogdillLilyCogdill@scstatehouse.gov
CC: 'Page, Hank'hpage@aging.sc.gov

Date: 10/10/2017 2:19:50 PM
Subject: Re: Scheduling Request

​I'll send this to the LG. He'll take it from there.


From: Lily Cogdill
 
Sent: Tuesday, October 10, 2017 2:18 PM
 
To: Danny Varat
 
Cc: 'Page, Hank'
 
Subject: FW: Scheduling Request 
 
Please advise.
Lily

From: Page, Hank [mailto:hpage@aging.sc.gov] 
 
Sent: Tuesday, October 10, 2017 2:17 PM
 
To: Lily Cogdill
 
Subject: Scheduling Request
 
I received a call from Cleo Steele (843-907-3090) regarding a scheduling request for the LG. The date is open-
ended, and she wanted to know if he would be around the North Myrtle Beach area anytime in the near 
future, as she would like to plan an event around his availability. Details were somewhat vague and minimal – 
she said she could have 75-80 people for a free lunch in the area for a topic of the LG’s choice.
 
Hank Page
State of South Carolina
Lieutenant Governor’s Office on Aging
hpage@aging.sc.gov
803-734-2088 Direct
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